
Report by Roy Wanta 
If you remember Martha Nyarkoh was 
in our February newsletter.  The home that 
they were living in was in such terrible 
condition that the town council was 
having it torn down and Pastor Benjamin 
put her in one of the classrooms for a 
temporary sleeping area.  I am pleased to 
tell you she is now in her own place with a 
new bed and mattress instead of the floor 
to sleep on.  The happiness is fulfilled for 
this family.  She was thankful that “I AM” 
WORLD MISSION was able to her out. 
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Afia Owusua was in our last 

newsletter where her husband died 
and his family was putting her and her 
children in small living quarters and 
was destroying her business.  Afia and 
her four children are now living in a 
different home and thanks to caring 
people that help “I AM” WORLD 
MISSION, she did not have to use her 
business money to move to a different 
place and she can continue her 
business and be self-sustaining.  
THANK YOU. 

Isaiah 32:18 My people will abide in a peaceful habitation, in secure dwellings, and in quiet resting places  



Remember Rebecca Zisou that needed the eye surgery 
in our March newsletter or she would go blind.  Well 
there was someone that came forward that wanted to 
help this woman, who is a hard worker at the “I AM” 
School.  She has had the surgery, and it was a success.  

She will be able to return to work soon.  Thank you so 
much for hearing this plea and making it possible for  
her to regain her sight.  

 

Luke 4:18 
“The Spirit of the Lord is upon Me, Because He anointed Me to preach the gospel to the poor.  

He has sent Me to proclaim release to the captives, And recovery of sight to the blind,  
To set free those who are oppressed.” 
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Nana Yaa is a 38 year old widow from the 
northern part of Ghana who rejected the 
custom of marrying her deceased husband’s 
brother.  She therefore had to escape with her 
three children to Kumasi in Ejisu.  However 
she had to leave behind her seventeen year 
boy because the boy is in support of his 
mother getting married to his uncle. 
Nana Yaa has gotten a job as a cleaner at a 
public wash room.  She has no place to sleep 
except this collapsed building.  This might be 
okay for them during the dry season, but the 
rain will start in just a few weeks and it will be 
a disaster. 
I am therefore requesting if we can help 
them by getting a room for them.  They 
would be very pleased if their request is 
granted.  Thank you Pastor Benjamin  


